
Religious School News
M A R C H  1 9 ,  2 0 2 4

Dear Religious School Families:

We can’t wait to welcome everyone back on Sunday to celebrate Purim!

Please note, there was an error in the Temple Weekly Newsletter.  
There are NO Hebrew classes online or in person and NO Next Dor
classes this week.  Please keep enjoying your Spring Break.

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning

Passover U Registration IS Open - 
see link below to select classes for your family now.

March 10-22     No School Spring Break
March 23            Munchkin Minyan Purim Carnival 
                            (for learners up to 2nd grade - register now)
March 24          Purim Palooza – a Day of Purim fun in Religious School
March 31          No school
April 14           Passover U
May 5             3rd-6th Grade Family Food Fair
                       Last Day of classes and celebration
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https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/passover-u-2024/

